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The Southern Nevada Health District has confirmed 24 cases of H1N1 influenza in Clark 
County.  
 
Current recommendations to the public encourage good health habits to minimize the spread of 
influenza: 
 

• Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze. Throw the tissue 
in the trash after you use it. 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after you cough or sneeze. 
Alcohol-based hand cleaners are also effective. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. Germs spread this way. 
• Try to avoid close contact with sick people. 
• If you get sick with influenza, stay home from work or school and limit contact with 

others to keep from infecting them. 
 
Individuals who become ill with influenza-like symptoms, including fever, body aches, runny 
nose, sore throat, nausea, vomiting or diarrhea may want to contact their health care provider. 
Only a health care provider can determine whether influenza testing or treatment is needed. 
 
Updated information is available on the Southern Nevada Health District website, 
www.SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict.org as well as the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention site, www.cdc.gov. In addition, the Nevada Helpline is available in English and 
Spanish, (1-866) 767-5038 or (702) 759-INFO (4636). 
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